Electric car mandate

Marcia Hilovsky <marciah2296@yahoo.com>

Fri 12/30/2022 11:36 AM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) < Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Dear Mr. Krall,

Please add my name to the list of those constituents who OPPOSE the electric car mandates. I listened to one of the DNERC broadcasts and found the presented medical data flawed. No mention was made of the true causes of asthma or respiratory conditions and that would be smoking- taken directly into one's lungs and not the car emissions miles away on the highway. What evidence was given that cars are more problematic than the Philadelphia airplane exhaust or the diesel trucks on I-95? As a sciencebased individual, I feel the data was totally one sided to the persuasive cause and it was totally apparent that the information given was dumbed down and misleading. Also, many opinions given were read from a script, especially the 80 year old woman, she should be ashamed for braking the rules of the meeting, but there were others.

Finally, I would say that I don't like being told what car I MUST buy. We all can't afford electric cars and the technology is Not ready for charging all these vehicles. The grid can't handle it. No mention was made for the additional expense to add a charging station in your home. What about the industry of the used car dealers and mechanics? Totally gone. Please consider all the comments you get from all Delawareans. We need you to research more, plan, add incentives for bus riders and not force us into the poor house. Thank you for your time.

Marcia Hilovsky 445 Woodside Rd. Millsboro, DE 19966

Sent from my iPad